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Meeting - The July Meeting was held on the 16th of July with 12 members present.  
 
Next Meeting – 16 August at the Flying Field 1:00pm.  
 
Membership – Currently at 44 paid members.  
 
Treasury Report – Balance Forward $3,011.89, Total Income $75, Total Expenses $176.51, 
Ending Balance $2,910.38. 
 
Mowers – No issues holding up well.     
 
Scheduled Fun Fly's – 6 September 25 with a rain date of 7 September 25.  
 
Club Merchandise – The Club Hats are still Available for $14.00. Contact Bob Wingert for  
availability.  
 
Limited Fly Dates – Due to events taking place at Padre Pio we have some flying restrictions for 
the following dates. During these dates only electric and control line flying will be permitted. 
Sept 20th thru the 21st and Oct 11th thru the 14th. 
 
Club Officers – Here is a current list of the Club Officers. 
 
President:            Dereck Sanderson 
Vice President:    Brian Yenser 
Secretary:            Robert Wingert 
Treasurer:            Dave Blum 
Safety Officer:    John Smurthwaite 
 
Mower Shed – Shed has been moved out of the Corn Crib and the location is yet to be 
determined. Ultimately, we would like to put it on the concrete slab once the Corn Crib is 
removed. 
 
Model Airplane Runway Fabric – We had discussed using runway fabric on our runway. What 
are everyone’s thoughts on this? 
 
Model Airplane  
Grimes Airfield is holding some worthy events. Please see attached flyers below. 
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North Penn High School – Tony Rossetti and Dan Pantaleo have supported the North Penn 
Model Aviation Club last year. They are now looking to support them again this year. Please see 
the attached flyer below. This is a good way for our club to interact with the younger up-and-
coming model aviators. If you would like to contribute, please contact Tony or Dan.  
  
Club Officers – Here is a current list of the Club Officers. 
 
President:            Dereck Sanderson 
Vice President:    Brian Yenser 
Secretary:            Robert Wingert 
Treasurer:            Dave Blum 
Safety Officer:    John Smurthwaite 
 
Sincerely  
Bob Wingert 
Club Secretary 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

     
 

  


